
 

The Summit Church Flash 
                                                      September 2, 2022 
 

Sunday Worship at 9:30 AM 
 with live streaming!     . 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Check out the newly updated church website at https://summitumc.net/ 
 

We still need some updating…so let the church office know if you would like 
something added. 

 
 

 

                        
 

 
 
 
United Methodist Conversations  

save the date of Sunday, September 11 
at 10:30AM. Pastor Tom will lead a  

conversation about the current status of  
the United Methodist Church. The Asbury  

Small Group is sponsoring United Methodist  
Conversations, which will take place in Fellowship Hall.   

Everyone is invited. If you cannot attend, there will also be an  
evening option on Wednesday, September 14 at 7 PM.  
 

Asbury Small Group will resume meeting with a study starting on September 18th.     
 

CROP Walk 2022 SEPTEMBER 25th is the date for the annual ERIE COUNTY CROP WALK 

beginning at 2PM in the BEACH ONE parking lot at PRESQUE ISLE.  If you want to be a 
walker and collect pledges from friends and family (both church family and relatives), 

please see Jerri Carlin for a sponsor form or take one from the display in the Welcome 
Center.  If you wish to make a donation to the CROP Walk, please see any "Walker" 

standing in the Welcome Center near the CROP Walk display.  Cash or checks are 
appreciated.  Checks should be made payable to Summit United Methodist Church and 

write CROP Walk 2022 in the Memo section.  Thank you for your willingness to support 
our Summit Community Food Bank as well as people in more than 35 countries and 

1,600 local food banks and soup kitchens throughout the U.S.  Questions?  Call Jerri 
Carlin at 814-460-7360.   
 

Start of School Also just a reminder to watch for the kiddos when  
coming and going from the church during the year as we have many 

kids downstairs and buses will be in our parking lot.   
 

Ride for the Refuge join Pastor Tom’s team.  You can join by riding on Team Summit 
UMC, on September 5th, or by donating on the following link. 

https://secure.qgiv.com/event/rftr23/team/904645/  
 

Covenant Groups – a few of you have expressed an 

interest in finding out more and possibly being a part  
of a covenant group.  The sign-up sheet will be in the connection café again on this 

Sunday.  If you are interested in learning more, please sign up.  Online worshippers can 
send us an email at sumc-office@verizon.net and provide your name, phone and email.  

Everyone will be contacted to set up an initial meeting. 
 

 
 

https://summitumc.net/
https://secure.qgiv.com/event/rftr23/team/904645/
mailto:sumc-office@verizon.net


Worship - On the recommendation of the Worship Committee and approval by the 

Church Council, our combined worship service at 9:30 AM will continue beyond the 
summer months. Combined worship has been a more rich experience when we gather as 

one.  
 

Ushers (Men, Women, High School Youth) - If 
you are interested in serving as an usher and 

are ready to begin ushering, please get in 
touch with Frank Walker or Pastor Tom. We 

want to start a weekly rotation of ushers for 
our 9:30 AM worship service as soon as 

possible.  
 

Greeters - Calling Worship Greeters to welcome congregants and  
guests to our worship services. If you are interested in being a greeter 

either for the in person worship service or online for our live streaming 

worship service please contact Colleen Osborn or Pastor Tom.  
 

 

 

 
               Team- (Men, Women, High School Youth) - Would you like to serve 

as a camera operator, a live streaming operator, or an online greeter/host? We would 
love to have a conversation with you and provide training. Hybrid worship is integral to 

our ministry and requires many worship servants. A rotation of several crews would be 
helpful. Please get in touch with Pastor Tom or Lori Costello.  

 
New Prayer Chain Updates…..the new contact for using 

the prayer chain is Becky Crocker who can be reached at 

814-796-6094 or the church office at 814-864-3271, leave 
a message if no one answers and it will be relayed to Lori 

as a text message.  If you would like to be included on the 
prayer chain, please contact Becky!  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

UPCOMING CHURCH MEETINGS 
 SPPRC Meeting –Thursday, September 8th at 7 PM  

 Food Pantry Board Meeting – Monday, September 12th at 7 PM 
 Trustees Meeting – Tuesday, September 13th at 5 PM 

 Finance Budget Meeting – Tuesday, September 13th at 6 PM 
 Stephen Ministry Meeting – Tuesday, September 20th at 10 AM 

 Nominations Meeting – Tuesday, September 20th at 7 PM 

Church App:  https://kindrid.ministryone.com/landing/66nG 
 

Select the app that can be used on your phone, tablet or computer.  Once in the 
Ministry Brands App….use the zip code 16509… and select Summit Church…once 

you select our church it will open to Summit every time you use the app. 
 

Stop by and see Lori…she would love to help you get our church app!! 

https://kindrid.ministryone.com/landing/66nG

